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NEW WEBSITE FOR STATE FAIR PARK 
 

 

 State Fair Park – Home of the Central Washington State Fair and the Yakima Valley 

SunDome has a new website!  Residents and visitors can now access tickets, book events, and find 

information from one consolidated website.    

“Having a relevant, user-friendly website is a critical component of marketing and reaching 

broad audiences.” said Greg Stewart, General Manager and President at State Fair Park.  All three 

original domains www.fairfun.com, www.yakimasundome.com, and www.statefairpark.org will 

automatically link to the new website.   

State Fair Park worked with Yakima Valley Tourism for assistance on this project.  

 

For more information contact Anne Moneymaker at 509-248-7160.  
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